Hal & Judy Zimmerman

Memorial Scholarship 

This award is a $1000 scholarship renewable for four years given in memory of Harold “Hal” and Judy Zimmerman to be used by a graduating senior of Camas High School for his/her post secondary education.  Hal and Judy were both graduates from UW in communications. They purchased the Camas Washougal Post Record in 1957 where Harold wrote editorials and opinions in the weekly newspaper.  They also were very active in community, music and their faith.  The family of Hal and Judy Zimmerman would like to keep their legacy alive by offering a scholarship in their memory.   The recipient will be selected based on the following criteria.

1. Scholarship will be awarded to a Camas High School Senior.
2. Recipients must enroll in and attend a college, university, community college, trade, technical / vocational school or similar institution of higher education.
3. Applicant will demonstrate involvement in the four key areas to be evaluated:
a. Community service.
b. Communication and advocacy.
c. Interest or involvement in music.
d. How spiritual journey has helped shape you.


Name 	

Home Address 	

City, State, Zip Code 	

Home Phone Number 	

What school do you plan to attend after high school? 	

Current Cumulative GPA _________ (7 semesters)    

Briefly describe your career & educational plans:
	
	
	
	
	
	



a. Briefly describe your community service involvement. State year(s) and nature of community service.
	
	
	
	
	

b.  In one paragraph, describe the importance of being an effective communicator and how you have displayed this trait in your everyday life.
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

c.  How has music played a role in your life?
	
	
	
	
	
c.  Briefly describe your "spiritual journey" and how this "journey" has helped you to overcome obstacles.
	
	
	
	
	
How many siblings do you have?	

Number of siblings currently attending a higher level educational institution: 	

[bookmark: _GoBack]Staple your transcript and letter of recommendation to your completed application and turn in to Miss. Walcott in the Career Center by May 26th.
